
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY AND 
ODESSA COLLEGE FOR THE 2 + 1 TEACHER PREPARATION 
PROGRAM  

 
DATE: September 19, 2017 
 

 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding between ECISD, Texas Tech and 
Odessa College for the 2 + 1 Teacher Preparation Program.   
 

 
******************** 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the Interlocal Agreement with 
Texas Tech University and Odessa College for the 2 + 1 Teacher Preparation Program. 
 

******************** 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
                                                              
Tom Crowe               Brian Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools     Chief of Staff 


